
 

 
 

Fire Protection Plans 

 

                                          
 
The Brian Head Fire Department works in conjunction with the Forest Service, home 

owners, and business owners, to help facilitate fire protection plans.  These plans 
enable home and business owners to implement fire protection ideas at their property. 

   The Fire Protection Plans include ideas such as: 

 Removing trees and shrubbery away from structures  
 Burning dead fall on your property  

 Cutting fire breaks along property lines  
 Contacting the Fire Department with any potential Fire Hazards 

If you are wanting to burn slash during the appropriate seasons, you will need to 
obtain a burn permit from the Brian Head Public Safety Department.  Please submit a 

request and depending on the season, the Public Safety Department will issue burn 
permits.  Please remember that garbage is not allowed to be burned.   

For more information on how you can learn more, or become involved in these 

programs please contact the Brian Head Town Hall or a member of the Brian Head Fire 
Department.   

 

  

 


